From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 17 June 2012 14:30
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 12/00678/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 2:30 PM on 17 Jun 2012 from Mr Dennis Checkley.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential 

	Case Officer:
	Rebekah Morgan 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Dennis Checkley

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Orlando Cottage Mill Lane, Wigginton, Oxfordshire OX15 4JU


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I have been a user of the Bishops Blaize since 1966 and would still be a customer, if it were still open. The blatent attempt by the Noquets to turn this old pub with a long history into a private house is nothing more than an outrage. All their claims of non viability is all down to them, they were rude to customers and did not provide a good service and trade drifted away; however, it was a very viable flourishing business before they purchased it. Also don’t forget they turned down a profitable offer from Hook Norton Brewery. They also told customers when they bought it that they were going to turn it into a private house. I understand the Noquets are living in the Bishops Blaize illegally, and have already flouted Planning laws, surely this behaviour should not be rewarded; the Bishops Blaize has to be re-opened with or without them, it really is part of our heritage. 


